## Primrose Hill Primary School

Princess Road, Regent's Park, London NWI 8JL

Tel: 020 7722 8500 Fax: 020 7722 5291

admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk



Thursday 30<sup>th</sup> June, '16.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 3 will visit the **London Buddhist Centre** in Bethnal Green for the day on **Friday 8**<sup>th</sup> **June** as part of their work in Religious Education.

Your child will need a healthy packed lunch on that day. (No sugary drinks – just water please, no crisps, sweets or chocolate and no glass bottles please!) Your child will need comfortable walking shoes and clothing suitable for the weather. Please make sure that your child has a raincoat if it is raining. We will be outside for part of the day.

We need written permission for your child to come on the trip. **Please could you cut off the slip below and return it to the class teacher as soon as possible.** If we do not have your written permission, we will be unable to allow your child to go.

Please write your child's name on the slip.	
Yours sincerely,	
Paul Baron Thomson and Marianne Mattinson	n
Class teachers	
imes cut and return to so	chool in an envelope to the Class Teacher
I give permission for my child	Class
to go to the <b>London Buddhist Centre</b> for	the day on <b>Friday 8<sup>th</sup> July.</b>
Signed	Parent/Carer
Mobile	

Head Teacher: Robin Warren